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Don’t forget to 
Like us on Facebook! 

Five fine men - members and friends - 
passed away recently. Bryan Lenoir's 
memory was honored on March 22 (1 
day before his 50th birthday) at the club 
by his friends and family playing in the 
"Sweet Daddy Scramble". He was a 
treasured friend with an infectious smile 
to all who knew him. Mr. Bernard 
"Boney" Jones, Colonel Robert "Bob" 
Devlin and Mr. Raymond Clayton, Jr., 
were all cherished members who 
supported the club for many years. And 
sadly, Bray's father-in-law, Mr. Dave 
Ketchens, passed away on March 26 in 
NC. We will surely miss each and every 
one of these men and send our deepest 
sympathy to all of the families. I 
personally find great comfort in Mr. 
Boney Jones's favorite Bible verse: "Do 
not be anxious about anything, but in 
everything by prayer and supplication 
with thanksgiving, let your requests be 
known to God. And the peace of God, 
which surpasses all understanding, will 
guard your hearts and your minds in 
Christ Jesus." Philippians 4:6-7 
 We also want to recognize Mr. David 
LeBleu 's time served at the club, 14 
years! David recently decided to spend 
more time with his lovely wife, Shirley, 
and will be available to help with 
tournaments as needed. We really 
appreciate him and will miss seeing him 
at the club each week.  
 We are super excited to announce 
we have a wedding in our future!  Our 
youngest daughter, Brianna, was 
recently engaged to the love of her life, 
Steven Duggar. We are so happy to 
welcome him into our family and for the 
celebration planned for next January.  
 The Summerville High School Men's 
Golf team has been playing really well 
this year. Their schedule is posted in the 
newsletter. A shout out to one of our 
cart boys and top five players on the 
team, Davis Hewett! Go Davis and Go 
Greenwave!!!   

From the Office 

DATE TIME COURSE 

1-Apr 9 AM Crowfield 

6-May 9 AM Coosaw Creek 

3-Jun 9 AM Pine Forest 

15-Jul 8:30 AM Summerville 

19-Aug 8:30 AM Wescott 

16-Sep 9 AM Legend Oaks 

7-Oct 9 AM Shadowmoss 

4-Nov 9 AM Dunes West 

2-Dec 10 AM RiverTowne 

2019 Interclub Schedule 
$35 per match 

APRIL EVENTS 
NOTE-Please keep the dates and times below in 
mind when scheduling your tee times. 

1 FREE Shag Lessons under the 
Candlelite Pavilion 7 PM Adult Basics 
8 PM Open Dance 

2 Summerville Exchange Club, 7 PM 
Social, 7:30 PM Dinner 

4 Summerville Exchange Club Golf 
Tournament  “Azalea Classic” - 12:30 
shot gun start 

6 Club Championship / Presidents 
Cup—tee times 8—10 AM 

7 Club Championship / Presidents 
Cup—tee times 8—10 AM 

8 FREE Shag Lessons under the 
Candlelite Pavilion 7 PM Adult Basics 
8 PM Open Dance 

10 Summerville Salt Water Anglers 
monthly meeting under the 
Candlelite Pavilion—6 PM 

13 Ronald Reid Golf Fundraiser—12:30 
shot gun start 

15 FREE Shag Lessons under the 
Candlelite Pavilion 7 PM Adult Basics 
8 PM Open Dance 

16 SOBs TBA 
16 Summerville Exchange Club, 7 PM 

Social, 7:30 PM Dinner 
21 HAPPY EASTER—course open regular 

hours 
22 FREE Shag Lessons under the 

Candlelite Pavilion 7 PM Adult Basics 
8 PM Open Dance 

24 Team Trivia with Bad Joke Tom—
Fried Chicken Dinner, $10.95—6-8 
PM 

26 Miracle League Vendor Reception 
under the Candlelite Pavilion—6 PM 

29 Summerville HS 8AAAAA REGION golf 
match—9 AM 

29   FREE Shag Lessons under the 
 Candlelite Pavilion 7 PM Adult Basics 
 8 PM Open Dance 

MAY 
4 Bethany UMC, $60 pp—8 AM shot gun 
4 S’ville HS vs James Island HS Alumni 

Shootout—AT Muni—9 AM 

 Spring has sprung into full bloom! 
What a beautiful time of year to be at 
the club. The greens are in excellent 
shape as well as the rest of the course. 
We have made some repairs to the 
bumpiest of the cart paths and have 
scheduled a contractor in early April to 
relieve the water issues on #3. The 
swimming pool spring cleaning is under 
way and is expected to open the first 
week of May. We also have a contractor 
coming out soon to quote the 
restoration of the two clay courts. Also, 
the granite tee markers will be updated 
and cleaned soon. Many thanks to the 
businesses that renewed or purchased 
an ad on the markers. The snackbar has 
been adding some new tasty items and 
team trivia is well-attended each date 
(last Weds. of the month) with delicious 
meals served by Tom and the country 
club catering crew. We are excited for 
the improvements and hope you are 
too. Please take time to read the 
enclosed letter about our overall 
operations and some minor changes 
that will go into effect April 8, 2019. We 
thank you for your support and look 
forward to seeing you at the club.   
    --Suzanne 

Tee times will be available each tournament 
date unless otherwise noted. Call pro shop up 

to one week in advance to schedule. 

Apr 6 & 7 Club Championship & 
President's Cup 

May 24, 25, 26 
"Chick" Miler Invitational 

Jun 22 & 23 Father-Son/Daughter  
Jul 13 & 14 Member - Member 
Aug 2, 3, 4 Member - Guest 
Oct 27 Cuthbert Classic 
Dec - TBD Hartmann's Christmas 

Open 
Dec - TBD Summerville Cup vs. Pine 

Forest CC 

2019 Club Tournaments 

Sign up for the 
"Chick" Miler Invitational will be 
available for members on April 

15th in the pro shop. 

The Masters Pool sheet will be 
available in the pro shop the 
weekend before the Masters 

begins. 

2019 Men’s Open Club 
Championship & President’s Cup 

April 6-7 
36-hole stroke play, flighted after 
round one. Entry fee is $35 plus cart 
fees. Gift certificates and credit can 
be used for cart fees, but not entry 
fees. 
Saturday—Bag lunch during play 
available in bar includes soda 
Sunday—Lunch, fountain drinks, iced 
tea, draft beer and awards following 
play. 

SIGN UP AVAILABLE ON PRO SHOP 
TOURNAMENT TABLE. PLEASE PAY 

THE WEEK OR DAY OF THE 
TOURNAMENT. 

http://www.countryclubcateringinc.com


Bray’s Bogeys 
CLUB 

REGRIPPING 
LOFT & LIE AVAILABLE 

Ask about golf lessons! 
Mizuno Performance 

Fitting System 
Call Bray at 452-4988 

for appointment. 

Director of Golf & Operations 
Bufort Blanton / 873-2210 x3 

PGA Golf Professional 
Bray Blanton / 873-2210 x3 
GCSAA Superintendent 
Bo Blanton / 873-2210 x3 

Food & Beverage Manager 
Ben Blanton / 873-2210 x4 
Catering & Event Rentals 

Lee Ray / 873-2210 x2 
Membership Services 

Suzanne Blanton/873-2210 x3 
Newsletter—Terri & Bill Hallman / 871-0565 

REMINDER— full member referral credit has been increased to $100 per each new full member you endorse. ($25 credit for a seasonal new 
member, $50 for a new social member and $100 for a full new member). Please make sure you sign the referral on the application! 

MEMBER CART RATE SPECIALS 

DAILY—Twilight member cart rate begins 

at 3/4 DST—$12 for up to 18 holes. No 

rainchecks issued after 3 PM unless 

inclement weather forces course closure. 

TUESDAY and WEDNESDAY—$12 for 18 

holes anytime 

BAKER LANDSCAPING—SCOTT BAKER 

Maintenance, Treework, Mulch, Pinestraw 
Irrigation Repair, Sod, Patios and Pavers 

Commercial Spray License • Licensed and Insured 
843-532-5883 • scottbaker475@gmail.com 

March brought us some much 
better weather highlighted by the 
March 22 Sweet Daddy Scramble in 
honor of Bryan Lenoir which saw 
136 golfers come out to support the 
Lenoir Children Education Fund. We 
were honored to host the event and 
look forward to next year. April 
looks to be as busy as usual and the 
course will only get better as it 
moves out of the transition period 
and the Bermuda starts growing 
stronger. Our first major of the year 
- the Open Club Championship and 
President's Cup - will be played April 
6-7. There will be a yellow tee 
division as well for players 65 and 
older - yellow tee players can still 
win the President's Cup. The Chick 
Miler Invitational is also right 
around the corner. The annual 
event will be played May 24-26 - 
members can sign up anytime in the 
pro shop starting in mid-April.  
 The loyalty rewarded Titleist 
special will run through April 22 - 
buy 3 dozen prov1 or x and receive 
the fourth dozen free - balls must 
be imprinted with name or saying of 
choice. We will have some new 
demos in the shop for Spring 
testing. The Wilson Staff D7 line is 
ultra light weight and offered at 
great pricing - Wilson is running 
contest called the D7 challenge 
where participants test their 
current clubs against the D7 irons 
and are entered into raffles for 
several prizes. The new Mizuno 
St190 wood demos are also ready 
for testing.  
 Lastly I would like to say a final 
farewell to my father-in-law, Dave 
Ketchens, who passed away on 
March 26. Although he didn't play 
much golf we were able to connect 
through our love of fishing and 
visiting new restaurants. He was 
always a voice of reason to my wife 
and loved every minute he was 
around our kids. He will be missed 
and I'm sure he is already fishing. 
    ~~Bray 

APRIL 
11 SHS & FDHS vs Stratford & 

Berkeley (Dorchester—Berkeley 
Showdown) 

23 Pinewood 
25 Stratford 
29 8AAAAA Region Tournament at 

SCC (Rain date of 4/30), 9 AM 

2019 Greenwave Boys 

Home Golf Schedule 

9 holes—4 PM start 

$50 Winner 
Mr. & Mrs. Ed White 

To qualify for this monthly drawing, pay your 
account in full by the 10th of each month. 

Rory Fletcher eagled the 7th hole 
on Monday, March 18. 

Casey Evans had a hole in one on #8 
on Mar 2, 2019.  This is Casey's 2nd 
hole in one on # 8 within one year! 

Hard to believe this young man is a 
senior! Brodie, Britt and Jenny's 
oldest son, is having a great season 
playing 2nd base, and we're so 
proud of him and the hard work 
he's accomplished.  Go Brodie and 
Go Greenwave!!    
 
Remaining 2019 SHS baseball 
games: 
Apr 3 - @ Bishop England 6 pm 
Apr 5 - at home vs. Cane Bay 7 pm 
Apr 8 - @ Ft Dorchester 7 pm 
Apr 10 - at home vs. Ft Dorchester 7 
pm 
Apr 11 - at home vs. AC Flora 7 pm 
Apr 12 - at home vs. Berkeley 7pm 
Apr 15-18 - Hanahan Invitational - 
TBA 
Apr 22 - at home vs. Hanahan 7 pm 
Playoffs begin Apr 23 

Please slow down when 
driving carts around the 

clubhouse and pavilion, to 
the first and tenth tees, and 

especially in the parking 
lot. Also, please 

pay attention and 
adhere to the holes 

designated "Cart path only" 
either by signage or orange 
cones by the tee box path.  


